Theta Alpha Omega Frat Wins SWOSU
Blood Drive Competition
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Theta Alpha Omega fraternity won the friendly Greek competition at the recent
Oklahoma Blood Institute blood drive held at Southwestern Oklahoma State University
in Weatherford.

TAQ's participating percentage was 309%, which means the frat brothers got three
times the amount of their membership to participate in the blood drive. Finishing second
with 145% was Kappa Delta Omega sorority, while Zeta Phi sorority finished third at
100%. Four other Greek groups participated in the blood drive.

The next blood drive on the SWOSU campus is February 7-8 at the Wellness Center.
The drive is sponsored by Residence Life. The drive is 11 a.m. until 4 p.m. both days,
and everyone is invited.



